
 

Edutrust Academies Charitable Trust, Gainsborough House, 81 Oxford Street, London, W1D 2EU 

 
 
 

 
Project Director  
Partnerships for Schools 
Fifth Floor 
8-10 Great George Street 
London 
SW1P 3AE 
 
 

6th May 2009 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
Leeds West Academy 
  
We are pleased to provide this letter as a supporting document to the Outline 
Business Case for the Leeds West Academy.  The Outline Business Case 
has our full support and we endorse the submission of the document to 
Partnerships for Schools. 
 
We write to confirm our commitment to working with Leeds Local Authority to 
procure ICT through their LEP Strategic ICT Supplier, RM,   
 
We have been fully involved in the work to develop the Outline Business Case 
and confirm that the ICT concept designs support the education vision that 
has been developed for the Academy. 
 
We can confirm that we will follow established PfS procedures and utilise the 
standard suite of documents for procurement.  We have satisfied ourselves 
with the terms and conditions within these documents.  
 
We look forward to the approval of the OBC and to moving into the 
procurement stage of the project for ICT. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Chris Meaney 
Director of ICT 
 


